
 

 

FIRST NATION

MEMORANDUM 

Date:  April 7, 2025 

To:  Pasqua First Nation Citizens 

 

Subject: Call for Pow Wow Specials and Vendor Applications 

We are excited to announce that preparations for the upcoming Pasqua First Nation 2025 

Traditional Pow Wow are underway, and we are now accepting applications for Pow Wow 

specials and vendors. This event is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate our rich cultural 

heritage, and we invite all vendors, performers, and community members to be part of this 

incredible experience. 

Pow Wow Specials: 

We encourage our citizens to submit their requests to host any specials, to Sheena Missens at 

(306) 570-9998 or via email missens.sheena@gmail.com. Please provide the following details 

when submitting your special: 

• Name of the special 

• Type of dance style and age category 

• Description of the special 

• Contact information for the individual or family 

Vendor Applications: 

We welcome a diverse array of vendors to participate in the Pow Wow, including artisans, food 

vendors, craft vendors, and those selling traditional or contemporary Indigenous goods. The 

vendor fee is $250.00 for both days. To register your vendor please contact Sarah Ironeagle at 

(639) 571-3243 or via email sarah.ironeagle@pasquafn.ca or Chenoa Poitras at (306) 331-6694 

or via email chenoa.poitras@pasquafn.ca. All vendors must provide the following: 

• A brief description of the products being sold 

• A list of any special requirements (e.g., electrical needs, space requirements) 

• Contact information for the vendor 

Submission Deadline: 

Please submit your Pow Wow special and vendor information by July 15, 2025. We appreciate 

your support and involvement in making this year’s Pow Wow a memorable and meaningful 

event for everyone. 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at PFN 2025 Traditional Pow Wow! 

Sincerely, 

PFN Pow Wow Committee 
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